
Dear Parents, 
 
Enclosed in your child’s basket are some math and 
literacy activities that I have put together for you to take 
advantage of at home during this time.  With the stress of 
the current situation, I have tried to keep things simple and 
enjoyable.  On the top of the materials you will find a 
calendar that outlines one activity per day for the next 3 
weeks.  Below the calendar the remaining materials 
should be in order of which you will use them.  Each daily 
activity should last no more than 15 minutes at the most. 
Read with your children when you can.  
 
Above all, be there for them and let them feel safe with all 
the changes around us.  If they want to hear their 
teacher's voice or if you as parents want to chat at all, 
please feel free to reach out.  
 
My cell # is (518) 572-7080.  
My email: ​kfarr@longlakecsd.org 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kami Farr  
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